
An Update concerning the New FTT Training Center in Mexico City, April 10, 2022 
  
Dear Saints,  
 
We are giving you an update on the progress of the remodeling of the FTT training center in Mexico: 

1. By the end of April, we will finish all concrete works for the foundation, the required cisterns, 
pillars, floors, rooftop, etc. Praise the Lord. 

2. In May, we intend to begin installing plumbing, the electrical system, flooring, and walls, 
painting, etc. 

 
Our original plan was to finish all the remodeling work by the end of May of this year so that the 
training could move in by the beginning of June. However, we have been delayed by inflation, shortage 
of building materials, the neighbors’ complaint about noise, slow response from government officials, 
increased building code requirements, the need for more strengthening of the foundation, the emergence 
of Covid and other diseases, etc. We have approximately $400,000 USD in our bank account; this will 
be depleted by the end of May. There is still a need for approximately $1,000,000 USD to complete the 
project by the end of the year, barring any other unforeseen delays. 
 
Thank you for all your prayer and support in the past. Please pray for a continuation of the remodeling, 
as this is a training center for future generations according to the ministry of this age. This center will 
serve all the Spanish-speaking trainees in Northern and Central America and Europe. If anyone  desires 
to send offerings to support this training center, please send them according to the instructions below: 
 
If offering from outside of Mexico: 
 
Option One: Mail a check: 
Church in Anaheim 
P. O. Box 8583 
Anaheim, CA 92812 
Memo: For the FTTMx training center 
 
Option Two: Send a wire: 
Beneficiary Bank Information: 
Bank of the West 
619 S. Brookhurst St. 
Anaheim, CA 92804 
Phone: 714-533-8440 
FAX: 714-776-4428 
Wire Routing # 121100782 
Swift Code: BWST-US66 
 
Beneficiary Information: 
The Church in Anaheim 
2528 W. La Palma Ave. 
Anaheim, CA 92801 
Phone: 714-761-7007 
FAX: 714-761-7999 
General Account: 670005354 
 



After completing the wire, please send an email to offerings@churchinanaheim.org with the amount and 
the designation, so it can be properly recorded for the FTTMx training center. 
 
 
If offering from within Mexico: 
 
Banco: Banamex 
A nombre de: Las Iglesias Locales en México, A.R. 
Sucursal: 4861 Cuenta: 8200 
Clabe para transferencias: 002180 486100 082004 (18 dígitos) 
Concepto: Remodelación Edificio ETCMx  
 
For the coworkers in Mexico 
 
David Shoup, Alberto Loredo, Antonio Serna, Yamil Colon, Juan Pablo Almazan, Paul Hon 


